
 

 

 

 
SPECIAL LICENSING BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

OCTOBER 29, 2020 

 

 

A meeting of the Salem Licensing Board was held on Monday, October 29, 2020 at 5:30 p.m., via 

ZOOM, an online video conference call system. Present on call were: Chairman Gary Barrett, member 

Deb Greel and City Solicitor Elizabeth Rennard. 

 

1. Request from the Mayor for the Board to waive the 2021 Renewal fees for Section 12 Liquor 

Licenses, Common Victualler Licenses, Entertainment Licenses and Automatic Amusement 

Licenses.   

Solicitor Rennard informed the Board that the Mayor has requested that the renewal fees for the 

above stated license be waived for 2021 in an attempt to keep these hard hit businesses in business 

in 2021.  She informed the Board that the estimate of the renewal fees are:   

Proposed Waiver of Fees for 2021 ($ Estimate)   

Liquor License - Restaurant           138,175    

Restaurant - no liquor                4,350    

Restaurant entertainment              11,300    

Automatic Amusement              12,015    

   Total           165,840    

    
 

2. Mr. Barrett and Ms. Greel said they want to support the businesses in any way they can and think 

this is a good idea. The Board, by roll call vote, voted to waive the 2021 Renewal fees for Section 

12 Liquor Licenses, Common Victualler Licenses, Entertainment Licenses and Automatic 

Amusement Licenses.   

3.    Meeting adjourned at 5:40pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth Rennard 
 

 

Persons requiring auxiliary aids and services for effective communication such as sign language interpreter, an assistive 

listening device, or print material in digital format or a reasonable modification in programs, services, policies, or activities, 

may contact the City of Salem ADA Coordinator at 978-619-5678 or lcammarata@salem.com as soon as possible and no less 

than two (2) business days before the meeting, program, or event. 

 
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25  

and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033 
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